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Bishop Peter of Kafa meets with Catholic General Vicar
of Lisbon

DECR Communication Service, 11.05.2023.  

On May 10, Bishop Peter of Kafa had a working meeting with Francisco José Tito Espinheira, vicar
general of the Patriarch of Lisbon.

 They were joined at the meeting, which took place at the Monastery of St. Vincent of the Roman
Catholic Patriarchate in Lisbon, by archpriest Ioann Gerbovetsky, dean of the Russian parishes in
Portugal. 

 Website of the diocese of Spain and Portugal reports that the meeting was held in a warm atmosphere.
Discussed were many important issues related to cooperation between Orthodox and Catholic
communities in the country. 



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90332/
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